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S3 to S4 Course Choice Information Presentation 
 
You are invited to join our S3 to S4 Course Choice Information Presentation on Wednesday 17 February 
2021 at 6.00pm, via Microsoft Teams. 
 
The link to our meeting is: https://tinyurl.com/S3toS4Course-Choice 
 
GDPR disclaimer: your email address and username will appear to other participants on the call. 
Please ensure your microphone is muted when joining the call. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr H McAninch 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


